
  DAVISON AYSO BOARD MEETING MINUTES, 8/5/18 

MEMBERS PRESENT: SUSIE, CHRIS, RON, PHIL, TRAVIS, TROY,       
COURTNEY, DIANA, JASON, KIM, LISA


MEETING CALLED TO ORDER @ 7:00pm. We had our meeting at MD’s 
sports grill.  


The 2018 UK Summer Soccer Camp was a big success.  We had over 40+ 
children.  The children loved Coaches John and Coach Ryan.  We are 
hoping to see them again next year.  Great Time had by all! Thank You to 
Coach Chris and Courtney for housing the Coaches. 

Coaches Parent Meetings need a Board Member at each meeting.  We 
need the date and time of each meeting so that one of us can show up 
and encourage the Coach and Parents to have a great season.

3 vs 3 will be on September 29, 2018.  Assistant RC, Seth will be in charge 
of this tournament.  We voted on a Budget of up to $1,000.00 for t-shirts 
for our big day. The motion was accepted by Diana first and Lisa second.  
$4.00 a t-shirt was the amount that we thought it would possibly be. Susie 
was going to check with some people that she knows.


ROUND TABLE:  ⚽ SETH: Referee Incentive’s were discussed.  We will 
need to discuss this again in order to vote on the motion. Seth was not 
present at this meeting.  ⚽ DIANA: As of today the schedules are finished. 
The interplay schedules will be done after August 11.  Diana has asked 
that we all follow the rescheduling process.  We do have more games on 
Sunday.  ⚽ COURTNEY & KIM:Registration has been difficult.  Only four 
families used the coupon in the paper.  As a result, the paper was not a big 
factor in getting our name out. We have 450 players registered, only 369 
players have been ok’ed by nationals. This has been a trying season with 
Nationals. Constantly contacting Nationals, Courtney & Kim, have worked 
daily on getting our players ok’ed thru them, and putting them on teams. 
We do have a waitlist.  We also voted on not purchasing any more mugs. 
This motion was first accepted by Susie & second by Diana. ⚽ CHRIS & 
TROY: Susie asked if he had his information on who is certified in their age 
specific training. He did not have that with him. Chris talked about the 
Coaches Meeting on August 9, 2018.  We also will have a Coach (Stuart) 
from The UK Soccer Program come and train our coaches in two different 



days. The days are August 27th, 2018 for the 10U & 12U, and the 28th for 
6U & 8U. We will have this training @Davison Free Methodist Church. We 
will also supply dinner for each of these days. ⚽ RON & PHIL: We were 
asked to let Mesa use our fields, we said...No. We cannot use our fields for 
anything but games, so why do others get to use our fields.  We are 
missing 2/3rds of our dirt. It seems that the Band Boosters used it....⚽
LYNSEY: CVPA not here ⚽ MIKE S.: treasurer not here. ⚽ TRAVIS: 12U 
uniforms were not reversible. All uniforms have been ordered. 15U are 
reversible. We need to set a time to pass out uniforms, email players, 
coaches, etc. ⚽ JASON: working on 5U. 


Motion to adjourn meeting was brought up by Courtney first and Diana 
second. Our next meeting will be on September 16, 2018. 



